
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Economic Development Act 2012 

Notice of the Caloundra South Priority Development Area
Development Scheme Amendment no.1 

Under the provisions of section 40H, 40M and 69 of the Economic Development 
Act 2012 (the Act) the Minister for Economic Development Queensland (MEDQ) 
gives notice that on 2 March 2023 the Caloundra South Priority Development Area 
(PDA) Development Scheme amendment came into effect.

This amendment to the Development Scheme constitutes a PDA instrument change 
under section 40H(2)(a) of the Act and a minor administrative amendment under section 
66 of the Act. The amendment is to reflect the inclusion of 13.5 hectares of land in the 
PDA boundary resulting from the southern PDA boundary being aligned with the western 
edge of the new Bells Creek Arterial corridor. The scope of the amendment is explained 
in Schedule 4 of the Development Scheme. 

PDA development applications over land in the Caloundra South PDA are now 
assessed against the Caloundra South PDA Development Scheme Amendment no.1, 
March 2023. 

The Caloundra South PDA Development scheme as amended may be viewed on the 
Economic Development Queensland website at www.edq.qld.gov.au.

http://www.edq.qld.gov.au/
http://www.goldcoast.qld.gov.au/



